
Cash Payments Policy 
 

The Town Clerk/Tax Collector’s Office accepts cash, check and credit cards payments in 
person.  However, the office does not have the staff available to count large quantities of coin and 
small bills and our bank no longer has a coin counter. Please plan ahead and go to your bank to 
exchange your coins/dollar bills for larger bills.  Currency limitations include $5.00 in rolled coins 
and $100 in one-dollar bills.   

 


